
I wish to add my voice to SB462a to disallow a composting and mining facility in an area less than 1500 
feet from schools. There are many adults and children with asthma, and the schools at a minimum need 
to be kept safe for kids attending them and residents living near those schools. Like many others, I am 
also extremely concerned about the aquifers in the area; once contaminated, the water will be 
undrinkable. I hope SB462a will be passed so that facilities such as these will never be able to be placed 
in an unincorporated, residential, rural area in any county. 
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